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   Year 3 / 4 Boys Football Champions! 

On Wednesday, 12th March, some Year 3 and 4 boys went to Norton Hill School to 
compete in a football tournament. They worked brilliantly as a team, 
showcasing their fantastic football skills and winning every game they played. 
The next day, they all came into school with beaming smiles, proudly wearing 
their well-earned gold medals!  
 

What a truly super team you were—Harry, Perry, Cole, JJ, Joseph, Harvey, Robbie, Tommy, Kasper, and 
Jenson! You should all be very proud of yourselves! 
  

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 4th April – Term 4 Ends 

Monday 7th – Monday 21st April – Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 22nd April – Term 5 begins 

Tuesday 22nd April – Year 5 Bikeability begins 

Wednesday 23rd April – Year 4 Field to Food Trip 

Friday 25th April – Current Year 5 Parents/Carers Skern Lodge Meeting 3.15pm 

Friday 9th May – Year 4 assembly  

Monday 12th May – Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 16th May – Year 6 Greek Day (more news later) 

Monday 19th May onwards– Book Fair   

Tuesday 20th May – Class and Year 6 Leavers School Photos 

Thursday 22nd May – Year 5 Zoo Trip 

Friday 23rd May – Term 5 Ends 

Monday 2nd June – Term 6 begins 
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Our Paulton Junior School 6R Values  

RESPECT    RESOURCEFUL    RESILIENCE     REASONING   RESPONSIBILITY    REFLECTIVE 

 



Would you like to be a school governor at Paulton Junior School?  

Paulton Junior School is a maintained school, currently looking for people from within our local community, 

to join our Governing Body. You may be a parent, a relative, a friend/ or knows a neighbour or retired 

person who lives in the community who wants to give back and volunteer. If you have skills in HR, finance, 

business, teaching, administration or other experience, please get in contact to find out about the role and 

how you can make a positive impact as a governor. Get in touch for more information- Contact school 

01761 418137 or email chair.governor@paultonjuniorschool.co.uk   

ROCK STEADY CONCERT !  

We were all treated to an end of term Rock Steady Concert this week. 
Parents, carers, relatives and pupils came to the school hall to watch the 
bands entertain and show everyone their talents. What a performance 
from pupils from years 3 to 6. For the occasion, many were dressed with 
fun accessories or outfits; proving how much progress they had made, 
playing keyboards, guitars, drums or vocals with confidence. The bands 
that performed were: 

The Frosted Flakes 
The Hidden Souls 
The Slaying Toes 
The Rocking Sausages 
The Pink Panthers 
The Evil Rocking Nuggies  
Jimmy Jonathan 
Curiosity Killed the Cat  
Nice Lucozade You Got There 
 

 
 

DANCE UMBRELLA  

Over the last two terms, as an extra-curricular club, a group of Year 6 pupils have been rehearsing for a 

Dance Umbrella performance. Miss Richards and Mrs Scott have been running the club and have been 

totally astounded by the progress the children have made. Mrs Scott is a teaching assistant at our school 

as well as a talented Irish Dance teacher and choreographer. She taught the group a routine to the music 

by The Corrs – Toss the Feathers 

Dance Umbrella report by Phoebe 

On Monday 31st March Lily-Mae, Paige, Jasper, Eva, Daisy S, Poppy, Daisy B, Taryn, Sophie, Rosie, 

Phoebe, Ada, Chloe, Maddie and Isla went to the Bath Forum accompanied by Miss Richards to perform 

Irish Dancing at the Dance Umbrella event. We left at 1pm just before the end of lunch and when we 

arrived, we were so excited! We got changed and went to our rehearsal. 

After rehearsal, we had our photos and then there was a long wait, but luckily, we had brought lots of 

games and books. We ate our dinner and then, an hour and a half later the time had come! Everyone filed 

into the massive hall and watched the other schools from the local area perform. After the interval, we 
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watched one more dance and finally, it was our turn! Just eight weeks of 

Wednesdays led up to this! We looked incredible, but sadly, it was over in 

only three minutes. With great big grins on our faces, we walked off stage 

feeling so proud of ourselves. We all agreed that the best part was the 

finale. All of the schools were dancing on the stairs and clapping their 

hands! But then the time had come to go home. It was half past eight by 

the time we had left. What a day!  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paulton Infant and Junior Schools’ PTA  

LOOK AT THE LATEST TOTAL- AN INCREDIBLE EFFORT- THANK YOU 

 
We still need to keep raising the funds. If you would like 

to organise your own fundraiser as a family or an event 

over Easter or later, please go ahead and help: a bike 

ride, cake sale, car boot, 2km walk, egg hunt, learn a new 

skill- whatever you enjoy!. You can either use the sponsor 

form (from our office or PJS website) or just upload your 

donations to https://www.goodhub.com/go/paulton-pta-

forest-school-campaign. We can’t wait to hear all about 

your efforts.  

             

Quiz Night at The Red Lion  

On Sunday 13th April at 8pm, The Red Lion will be hosting Dot’s Quiz. All the proceeds raised will be 

donated to the Forest School Fundraiser. It is £2 per person to enter. Get revising and enter a team to 

support this event. It is the second time that all the proceeds from this monthly quiz have been donated to 

this campaign. Last month the Quiz donated £276. We are very grateful to the organisers for all the effort 

and nominating the school.  

Afternoon Tea Fundraiser  

There was an Afternoon Tea held a few weeks ago at Paulton Rovers that also raised money to donate to 

the campaign. We are very grateful that £315 was raised from the fantastic community event.  Thank you to 

everyone in the community who supported this, the organisers and to Lynn Redwood who nominated us.  


